
Central Rivers Area Education Agency (AEA) does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, gender, marital 
status, national origin, religion, age, sexual orientation, gender identity, socioeconomic background or disability in its 
educational programs, activities, or employment practices as required by all applicable Equal Employment Opportunity and 
Affirmative Action laws, directives, and regulations of federal, state and local governing bodies and agencies. Students, 
parents of students, applicants for employment and employees of Central Rivers AEA shall have the right to file a formal 
complaint alleging non-compliance with federal and state regulations requiring nondiscrimination in educational programs 
and employment. Inquiries concerning application of this statement should be addressed to: Karl Kurt, Equity Coordinator, 
Central Rivers AEA, 1521 Technology Pkwy, Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613, Telephone: 800-542-8375


